
As a psychologist, I want to emphasize the critical need for mental healthcare access and 
destigmatization within the aviation community. Pilots face unique stressors and 
challenges that can impact their mental health, but the fear of losing their ability to fly often 
serves as a significant barrier to seeking care. This fear creates a culture of avoidance, 
where aviators may suppress their struggles rather than addressing them openly. 

Through my work on pilot healthcare-seeking behavior project where I conducted 
interviews with student pilots, it has become clear that the stigma surrounding mental 
health in aviation must be addressed. Many aspiring pilots are hesitant to access 
healthcare services because of the potential repercussions, such as license restrictions or 
career limitations. This creates an environment where mental health concerns can go 
unaddressed, putting both the pilots and those who depend on their expertise at risk. 

To safeguard the wellbeing of pilots and the broader aviation community, we must work to 
eliminate barriers to mental healthcare. Pilots, including students, need access to 
confidential and supportive healthcare services that will not jeopardize their ability to fly. 
Reducing stigma and creating policies that prioritize mental health without punitive 
measures is essential to ensuring a healthier, safer aviation industry. 

 


